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CenturyLink 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1568 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Mark S. Reynolds 
Vice President 
Regional Regulatory & Legislative Affairs 

 
 
June 12, 2012 
 
 
Advice No. 3688T 
 
 
David Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on 
Attachment A.  
 
This filing proposes to modify tariff language for the Identification and Rating of VoIP-
PSTN Traffic to be in compliance with the Federal Communications Commission's April 
25, 2012 Second Order of Reconsideration in WC Docket No. 10-90, etc., FCC Release No. 
12-47. 
 
QC respectfully requests that these proposed changes become effective July 13, 2012.  If 
you have questions concerning this filing, please contact Mark Brinton, Manager – 
Regulatory Operations on (303) 992-5832. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mark Reynolds 
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ACCESS SERVICE 
WN U-44 

 
SECTION SHEET REVISION 

 
2 28.1 1st 
2 28.2 1st 
2 28.3 1st 
2 28.4 1st 
2 28.5 Original 

 
 
 
 
 
 


